
 

 

Cell Phone Registration Form 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please be sure you have read the Parent-Student Handbook regarding the possession and use of cell 

phones by students.  Any student carrying a cell phone into school MUST have it registered with the 

school office. 

Since new technologies bring new challenges, it is our intention to keep all of our students free of 

any misuse of cell phones by themselves or by others. Since there is no reason for students to have a 

cell phone on their persons during school hours, they will be required to turn them in upon entering 

school each day. They will be kept by the teacher and will be returned at the end of the day.  If the 

student violates the policy as stated in the handbook by using their phone during the school day, it 

will be confiscated, and the parent must come into the Principal’s Office to pick it up. 

Please complete this form and return it to school.   One form will suffice per family. 

Mrs. Mary Kay Hennessy 
Principal 

Family Name:        
Student’s Name  GRADE  / 

ROOM 
CELL PHONE # 

(If no phone, please indicate “N/A”) 

  (           ) 
  (           ) 

  (           ) 
  (           ) 
  (           ) 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________   Date: _______________ 


